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Background
 Share the Road is a provincial cycling advocacy organization working to build a 

bicycle-friendly Ontario. 

 Bicycle Friendly Communities (BFC) Award Program helps communities evaluate 

how bicycle friendly their community is, celebrate progress, and work toward 

achieving higher-level awards over time.

Current Designation: 

 Brampton successfully achieved a Bronze designation in 2016



Community Benefits 

 Heading in the right direction

• Active Transportation recognition

 Showcasing Brampton’s dedication towards AT

• Continued investment and public support 

 Guides progress for what Brampton can do

• Report card to provide feedback 



Your Role

 Diverse stakeholders

 Feedback/ Sharing Ideas

 Assistance in completing the Application

 Contribution towards Silver Designation 



BFC Application: Core Content

Engineering: 

Policies, design 
documents, 

infrastructure

Education: 

Cycling skills 
training for all 

ages, sharing the 
road

Encouragement: 

Signature events, 
maps, programs, 

services

Evaluation & 
Planning: 

Committees, 
funding, 

monitoring



Question

Describe key improvements in Engineering, Education, 
Encouragement, and Evaluation & Planning that have 
occurred for cycling in our community since our last 

application.



a) ENGINEERING



b) EDUCATION



c) ENCOURAGEMENT



d) EVALUATION AND PLANNING



Supplementary Materials

•Bicycle newsletters,

•Media announcements for new bicycle projects,

•Additional photos (Ex, bicycle infrastructure).



THANK YOU


